1. Home

Taraval Station Newsletter - March 23, 2018

By Taraval Station March 23, 2018 | 3:24 PM Share:

- facebook
- twitter
- linkedin
- email

View PDF

In comparison to March, the April trend for residential burglaries are down, and auto burglaries are still trending down from last year. Violent crimes are trending down from the beginning of this year. As a reminder, please be aware of your surroundings when you are leaving and returning to your residence. In addition, remember to secure valuable or hard to replace items in your residence.

On Saturday, April 21, 2018 from 10:00 AM to 12:00 PM, Taraval Station will be hosting the first weekend "Coffee with a Cop" at Henry's House of Coffee at 1618 Noriega. District Supervisor Katy Tang will also be in attendance. Please join us for coffee and conversation and get to know your district supervisor and the officers assigned to Taraval Station.

Click here for the full newsletter

Tags Captain's Message Announcements PDF Newsletters

Featured News

SFPD Arrests Shooting Suspect 24-151

December 05, 2024 | 11:37 PM Featured News Release

SFPD Arrests Homicide Suspect 23-005(b)

December 03, 2024 | 8:24 PM Featured News Release

San Francisco Police Awarded \$179,000 Grant from the Office of Traffic Safety for Traffic Enforcement Program to Increase Safety on Roads 24-150

December 03, 2024 | 8:13 PM Featured News Release

SFPD Investigates Homicide in the Bayview District 24-149

December 01, 2024 | 6:44 AM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release